
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Seaton Delaval are lucky to have the North of Tyne Bike ride pass through on Monday 9th 

September 2019.  If you would like to collect your child at 2pm so that you can take them 

to watch this event kindly complete the tear off form below.  If someone else is collecting 

your child at this time kindly put this on the form. 

 

If you do not wish to collect your child at 2pm then you must arrange to have them 

collected at 3pm for main school and 3.15pm for afternoon nursery. 

 

We are aware that there are road closures this day so you may wish to take this into 

account when collecting your child. 

 

For those of you who are collecting your child at 2pm we will open the main gates so that 

you can collect them from their classrooms. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher. 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

North of Tyne Bike Ride Monday 9th September 2019 

 

I would like to collect my child at 2pm from the classroom door  

 

I would like……………………………………….. to collect my child at 2pm   

 

I will collect my child at normal time 

 

(delete as appropriate) 

 

Name of Child………………………………………..   Class……………………………………… 

 

Signature of Parent…………………………………………………………………………………… 


